
  
   

 

22 April 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

TRIP TO BEJAR, SPAIN IN JUNE 2016 –  

MEETING FOR STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

 

I am now able to announce the details of our information meeting for the trip to Béjar in June 2016.  

We will meet at 7pm on Wednesday 18th May 2016 in the 6th form Common Room at BWS. 

The meeting should finish at 8pm at the latest. 

 

 

You will be given information of:  

 full travel details 

 programme and accommodation details 

 information about the preparation sessions for your son in school 

 expectations and obligations 

 information about the area.  

 A packing list with details of what to bring. 

 

You will have the opportunity to ask questions and I will speak on a one to one basis after the 

meeting to all of those whose sons have special medical or dietary needs, so we can plan for all 

eventualities. 

 

I look forward to meeting you all then. 

 

Frances Matthews  

Trip coordinator 

fcm@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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